10.

MEMBERSHIP OF THE NEW ZEALAND BOARD
OF SISTER CITIES RR 9477

The Committee resolved that Mr Dave Adamson of the Community Relations Unit be endorsed as
the Council’s nomination for the New Zealand Board of Sister Cities for the 1999/2000 year, as
recommended in the report by the City Promotions Co-ordinator, Julie Battersby.

Mr Adamson has represented Christchurch City Council in this role since December 1998.



